


 

In accordance with the requirements of Premier and Cabinet Circular PC045, details 
of your FOI application, a copy of your notice of determination, schedule of 
documents and the documents to which you are given access, may be published in 
the agency’s disclosure log. A copy of PC045 can be found at 
http://.dpc.sa.gov.au/what-we-do/services-for-government/premier-and-cabinet-
circulars. If you disagree with publication, please advise the undersigned at 
education.foi@sa.gov.au within 30 days from the date of notice of determination. 
Should you require further information, please contact Information Release on 
telephone 8226 3231 or email education.foi@sa.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Chrissie Argitis 
ACCREDITED FREEDOM OF INFORMATION OFFICER  
 
   June 2021 
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